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Clarification for Rotax, Honda & KZ2 

 Kimbolton 09-11 September 2022 -  

Wera Tools 2022 British Kart Championship 

  

 

Following guidance from the government and careful consideration from Motorsport UK, Hunts Kart Racing Club and 

having reviewed the guidance regarding Major Events, Entertainment and Sports Activities we can confirm that the 

British Championship round at Kimbolton will resume on Saturday morning with a revised timetable (attached). 

In conjunction with the above the event will also have the following differences which will include but not limited to 

the following; 

• No tannoy announcements 

• No revving of engines 

• Adjustments made to the streaming of the event 

• Adjustments made for the podium presentation 

• No music to be played in awnings or social gatherings after racing concludes.  

In addition to the above, competitors may wish to show their respects by carrying a black armband over the 

weekend.  

There will be a further 2 minutes silence on Sunday before the Finals at 13.30.  

 

Thank you in anticipation of your understanding during this difficult time for the Nation.  

 

Dan Parker, Danielle Short, Nigel Edwards & Richard Lock 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clarification regarding Kimbolton British Kart Championship 


